CAPC Minutes
November 15, 2005
Members Present:  Joan Bass, Nathan Borchelt, Jere Boudell, Tom Eaves, Byron Jeff, Joe Johnson, Kathryn Kemp, Theresa King, Adam Kubik, Mara Mooney, Judith Ogden, Joan Taylor, and Kurt-Alexander Zeller
Others Present:  Melanie Poudevigne, Steve Spence, and Tammy Wilson

Meeting called to order at approximately noon.

1. Minutes from Nov. 1 were unanimously approved. 
2. Borchelt stated that a report on the website update will be presented at the Dec. 6 meeting.
Old Business

3. Spence gave brief explanation of the changes to CMS 3902 and 3903 and addressed concerns.  Discussion followed and a motion was made to approve with minor modifications by Johnson and seconded by Bass. Council approved unanimously.  Wilson reminded group about submitting the banner action form.  http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/CMS 3902.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/CMS 3903.doc
New Business 
4. Poudevigne explained the new course proposal for HFMG 3121, council had a few questions and then a motion was made to approve by Zeller seconded by Boudell and the council approved.  Borchelt polled the council to see if a second reading could be waived and there was no objection.
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/HFMG 3121.doc
Announcements

Bass explained the progress the Task Force has had and stated there would be a meeting after CAPC meeting.  A report will be given on Dec. 6.

Borchelt reminded members about Dec. meeting and a few members expressed that their areas would be submitting information for the Dec. or Jan. agenda.
Meeting adjourned

Submitted by:  Tammy Wilson
                                    

